
 

  

 

 

 North Farmington High School Band and Orchestra Boosters   September 2017   

 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Men of the Instrumental Music Department,   
  
Please read this letter in its entirety as there is important information about proper concert attire.   
  

The Men's dress code for all concerts includes: a tuxedo, bow tie, white tuxedo shirt, solid black 
socks, and black shoes. Students are responsible for being properly attired. NFHS provides the loan 
of a 2-piece tuxedo and bow tie for the school year. The Men are asked to provide their own tuxedo 
shirt (pleated with wing collar), black socks and shoes. A new tuxedo shirt can be ordered for 
$15.00. The Fitting Day volunteers will measure your student during a Uniform Fitting Night. We 
also have some gently used, dry-cleaned shirts (Sizes vary) for purchase at the Fitting Nights for 
$7.00. Professional alterations will be provided for a $10 Fee.   
  

Please print and complete the Uniform Loan Contract and attach payment for fees. Check(s) 
payable to: NFHS Band and Orchestra Boosters. Make sure the contract is signed by both a 
parent/guardian and the student. Please bring both, the completed and signed contract and the 
payment to the Uniform Fitting Night.  NO UNIFORM will be issued until a completed signed 
contract and deposit are RECEIVED, and any outstanding fines have been paid. There will be 
a charge for lost or missing items, replacement items (ties, vests, shirts, etc.) and/or items returned 
in poor condition (torn, heavily soiled, etc., other than normal wear and tear).   
  

Uniform Fitting Days will be:  

  
TUESDAY - SEPTEMBER 12th ~  5:00  -  8:00 pm ~   MEN’s Fittings ONLY   

WEDNESDAY - SEPTEMBER 13th ~  5:00  -  8:00 pm  ~  LADIES Fittings ONLY  

THURSDAY - SEPTEMBER 14th ~  5:00  -  8:00 pm  ~ ALL remaining members  
  

If you cannot make one of these times, you need to contact: Mrs. Silvagi prior to September 14.   
(email: asilvagi@hotmail.com or text to mobile 815-768-9885 )   

   

Alterations:  
If the pant hem needs to be adjusted: DO NOT CUT OFF THE LENGTH OR USE ADHESIVES.   

  

Our first performance:  Welcome Concert is on Wednesday, September 25. The new tuxedo shirts 
generally arrive in time and delivered to student in class hour; if not, an all-white dress shirt may be worn for 
that performance only. 
  
Any questions or financial assistance requests, may be addressed to Mr. Yoskovich or Mr. Kennedy.   
   
Sincerely,   

Michael Yoskovich              &             John Kennedy   
Director of Bands                                                Director of Orchestras  


